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News release 
Christchurch Gondola re-opening date delay 

 

Christchurch Gondola now re-opening from 3 July 

After a planned re-opening date of 1 July for the Christchurch Gondola, the re-opening date has now 
been delayed until Friday 3 July. 

The strong winds forecast on 1 and 2 July exceed the Christchurch Gondola’s safe operating levels and 
will mean that the Gondola cannot operate. The team will focus on getting the complex ready on 30 
June and hope to be able to access the summit on Thursday afternoon to complete any outstanding 
tasks ready for re-opening the following day.  

A message detailing the new re-opening date will be posted on the Christchurch Gondola website and 
social media accounts, and our 50% discount re-opening offer off adult Gondola tickets for the first 20 
people through the doors will now apply on 3 July.  

The Christchurch Gondola looks forward to welcoming guests on Friday 3 July.  
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About the Christchurch Gondola 

Visit the Christchurch Gondola for truly spectacular scenery. With unique 360 degree views of 
Christchurch, Lyttelton and beyond, the Gondola’s summit station also offers the Time Tunnel ride 
detailing the area’s history, a café, gift store, walking tracks and function venue. Only 15 minutes’ 
drive from central Christchurch and with Qualmark Gold accreditation, the Christchurch Gondola 
experience is a fantastic way to view the city from a different perspective. 
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